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Millbrook Matters 

  

 

 

 

 What's happening this week? 
Monday 7th September: Mick Vardy & Friends x 16 from 
09:42 
 

Tuesday 8th September: Seniors summer egg round 7 
from 08:00 to 08:40 
 
Wednesday 9th September: Ladies from 09:00 to 09:15 
 
Thursday 10th September: BBH chartered accountants x 
16  from 08:45 to 09:15 & 14:00 to 14:30 
 
Friday 11th September: Seniors from 08:00 to 08:40 

 
Friday 11th September: Beds Police Captains Day x 50 - 
from 11:00 to 12:30 1st and 10thtees. 
 
Saturday 12th September: Mixed Friendly from 10:00 to 
11:00 
 
Sunday 13th September: Vice Captains Day - Shotgun 
Start at 08:30 - Texas Scramble - Teams of four - All 
welcome - course reserved until 13:00. 

  
We expect a busy day on Friday, so please phone and book 
or go online to check availability. 
 
Vice Captains Day on Sunday should be a fun filled event, 
all members are welcome to play, Texas scramble in teams 
of four, shotgun start at 08:30 with a BBQ following play... 
If you don't have a team but want to play? let us know and 
we will endeavour to get you a game. 

What's been happening this week: 

 

http://www.themillbrook.com/


- In the run-up to club championship, our green keepers 
have worked double shifts almost everyday. This was not 
something the club or I had asked them to do, it is simply 
their desire to present the course in the best possible 
condition for you, the members. 
 
Duncan arranged the demonstration of a greens machine 
specifically for this week, the new technology on said 
machine has produced a much better cut and subsequently 
much better putting surfaces. For those that have 

mentioned " why cant the course be like this every week" 
the answer is, It can, but we require more manpower and 
upgraded equipment. This is very much part of our 
investment planning and exactly what all the staff and 
management committee are working toward.  
 
- Andrew Baines our chef and his team are leaving this 
Wednesday. I hope you will join me in thanking Andrew for 
his efforts over the past 18 months and wish him all he best 

for the future. 
 
- Our new catering team start Thursday morning, they are 
full of fresh ideas and will slowly introduce a new menu 
over the coming months. Kitchen opening hours will 
change, enhancing the current offering. We also plan on 
offering a Sunday Roast, every Sunday 
and themed evenings throughout the year. 
 
- Now we have our new catering team in place, we can 

publicise the much anticipated summer ball... As per the 
diary, The End of Summer Ball takes place on 
Saturday 3rd October. There will be 100 tickets available. 
Priced at £45 each. All major trophy winners this year are 
given a Summer Ball ticket and will be presented with their 
trophy on the night.  
 
More news next week & Special Club Championship 
report to follow. 

Happy Golfing... 
Rob. 
  

 


